
Dear Angela 
  
Many thanks for your e-mail. 
  
I confirm that a similar request has been made of the Department but would 
appreciate any assistance your client can give in relation to the matter. 
  
Best wishes 
Anne 
 
  _____   
 
From: Angela Crawford [mailto   
Sent: 08 January 2013 16:10 
To: Dillon, Anne 
Cc: Magill, Alison; John Johnston 
Subject: RE: AD-0490-13 
Importance: High 
 
 
“This email is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message.” 
 
 
 
  _____   
 
 
 
Dear Anne 
 
  
 
Further to my earlier email this afternoon to Alison seeking confirmation as to 
whether this letter should be addressed to the Belfast Trust, my client has 
pointed out that the attached Circular relates only to those Executive Directors 
with professional qualifications which does not include the Chief Executive.   
 
  
 
Also, given that the Inquiry is seeking Management Executive publications which 
have been issued by the Department of Health, and not the Trust, we feel that 
this request may be more suitably addressed to the Department rather than to our 
client Trust/s.  Perhaps you could consider these points and revert to us, 
urgently. 
 
  
 
Many thanks for your assistance. 
 
  
 
Kind regards 

E-mail Message

From: Dillon, Anne [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=IHRDADILLON]

To: Angela Crawford [
Cc: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 

GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN
Sent: 09/01/2013 at 11:56
Received: 09/01/2013 at 11:56
Subject: RE: AD-0490-13
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Angela  
 
  
 
Angela Crawford 
 
  
 
Solicitor  
 
  
 
Directorate of Legal Services, Business Services Organisation, 2 Franklin Street, 
Belfast, BT2 8DQ 
 
  
 
Tel:   | Email:    
 
  
 
PLEASE ENSURE DLS CASE REF IS QUOTED ON ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO THIS OFFICE 
 
  
 
From: Magill, Alison [mailto:   
Sent: 08 January 2013 14:43 
To: Angela Crawford 
Cc: Wendy Beggs; John Johnston 
Subject:  
Importance: High 
 
  
 
Angela, 
 
  
 
Please see attached letter from Anne Dillon. 
 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alison Magill 
 
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-Related Deaths 

  
 
  
 
 
  _____   
 
 
 
 
“The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential and 
intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). No 
confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you are 
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not the intended recipient of this email, please inform the sender by return 
email and destroy all copies. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of 
the author and do not necessarily represent the views of HSCNI. The content of 
emails sent and received via the HSC network may be monitored for the purposes of 
ensuring compliance with HSC policies and procedures. While HSCNI takes 
precautions in scanning outgoing emails for computer viruses, no responsibility 
will be accepted by HSCNI in the event that the email is infected by a computer 
virus. Recipients are therefore encouraged to take their own precautions in 
relation to virus scanning. All emails held by HSCNI may be subject to public 
disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.” 
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